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November 

Newsletter 

Dates To Remember: 

• NO CLASS:            

Monday, Dec. 4th

(Normal schedule the 

rest of that week) 

• Christmas Cabaret: 

December 17th  

• Studio Movie Night:  

December 18th 

• Winter Break:          

Dec. 18– Jan. 14 

• Dance Recital:         

May 25 & 26, 2018 

2017  

It’s almost December!  And this newsletter is LOADED with        

information, so please read CAREFULLY! 

Continued on Page 2 
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Christmas Cabaret 

 

Christmas Cabaret is coming up on Sunday, December 17th.  All of the 

Cabaret information was sent out last week in a separate newsletter, so 

please reference that with all questions.  Tickets go on sale online this 

Friday, December 1st.  The order for Green T-shirts (if your dancer needs 

one) will be submitted on Friday as well.  If your dancer needs a green 

shirt, contact me ASAP. 

Reminder- if your dancer is UNABLE to attend Cabaret, please let me 

know AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

Calendar and Text Reminders 

 

The Fall Studio Calendar is in your studio handbook and is also posted 

in the entryway at the studio.  You can also sign up for Text Alerts, and I 

will send out reminders when we do not have classes for any reason 

(scheduled or not).  Another great place to get Studio Information is the 

Fusion DanceWorks News & Notes page on Facebook —  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/272747179730856/  

We will also link this in the email.  We also post fun pictures and        

updates from classes during the week.  Please join this group, and be 

sure notifications are turned ON. 

NUVO Dance Convention 

 

Open to dancers 5 and up, the NUVO dance convention is a great        

opportunity to work with dance faculty from all over the country. It's a 

fun weekend away in Minneapolis, and you'll get to both see and do a lot 

of amazing dancing!  If you think your dancer would enjoy this            

experience, get in touch with me and I can break down cost and get you 

more information! 

A couple of dancers 

working on a surprise 

for Christmas Cabaret! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/272747179730856/
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Costume Information (Part 1) 

 

Costume Information for all classes is included below in this newsletter!  The kids 

LOVE costume time.  Last year, I struggled with warehouse availability in styles and 

colors, so I plan to submit the order before the end of December.  Please review the 

information, cost, and dates CAREFULLY.  Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

*If you plan to write ONE check for both Cabaret Tickets and Costumes, please note 

that in the Memo line on the check so I can be sure to credit both!  Checks are made 

payable to Miranda Beyer. 
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Costume Information (Part 2) 

All Dancers Pre-K thru 12th grade 
 

I am going to submit an early order to our costume company, in hopes of having more 

color availability this year!  

-For the preschoolers, we’ll be ordering a leotard/tutu combo.     

-For the kindergartners, we’ll be ordering a leotard with a pair of bustle shorts 

(similar to shorts with an attached half tutu). 

-For the girls, we’ll be ordering Romantic-length tutus for ballet and Flyaway tanks 

for jazz.   

-For the guys, we’ll be ordering V-neck top and Jazz Pants.   

I’ll take care of the dancers’ measurements in classes.   

 

Total cost per dancer is $38, which includes shipping.  Please make checks payable 

to Miranda Beyer, and have it turned in by Sunday, December 17.   

 

Dancers will also need Spandex, Black Tank, and Black Sweats as base layers and 

additional costuming.  We have those produced locally at Rivals, and will take care of 

that order in the spring!   

Last thing, please check the Calendar dates on the Newsletter, which     

include Cabaret, Winter Break, and Recital.  Thanks for reading to 

the end! 

 

-Miranda 


